
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FINE ARTS COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

September 27, 2021 

 
Subject 

Update on the City Work Program 

 

Recommended Action 

Receive an update on the Fiscal Year 2020-21 and Fiscal Year 2021-22 City Work Program Item 

Discussion 

This report intends to provide an update on the City Work Program and the item approved by 

City Council during the Special Meeting on May 26 for the FY 21-22 Work Program. 

 

FY 2020-21 Project 

Art in Unexpected Places Pilot Program (Complete) 

The Art in Unexpected Places pilot program was completed in April 2021. This project was 

proposed as an ongoing commission operational item starting in FY 21-22 and requested a 

recurring annual budget of $10,000. The budget for this program was reviewed and adopted by 

City Council on June 15, 2021.  

 

FY 2021-22 Project 

Fine Arts Commission Name Change 

Change the name of the Fine Arts Commission to broaden the reach of potential interest and 

align with the commission goals.  

 

Staff is developing a timeline for this project, and it will be brought to the Commission for their 

feedback and input at a future meeting. 

 

Sustainability Impact 

No sustainability impact. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

No fiscal impact. 

 

 
Prepared by: Kelsey Christian, Recreation Coordinator 

Reviewed and Approved by: Joanne Magrini, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Attachments:     

A – Final FY 2021-22 City Work Program (Fine Arts Commission Item) 


